
 

                                                                                           

 
 

 
 

HATTERTOWN HISTORIC DISTRICT COMMISSION 
 

MINUTES 
SPECIAL MEETING 

3 Main Street, Town Hall 
Meeting Room #1 

Newtown Municipal Center 
3 Primrose Street 

Newtown CT  06470 
FEBRUARY 7, 2017  at 7PM  

 

 

 

Present: Mr. Layda, Ms. Petersen, Ms. Degen, Mr. Degen, Dr. Malin 
 
Absent : Ms. Watts, Ms. Rosenthal 
 
Guests:  Ms. Malin, Ms. Layda, Ms. Vienneau 
 

Dr. Malin made a motion to open the meeting opened at 7:02. 
 
The Commission reviewed quotes from The Sign Depot and Swenson Granite Works for new 
district signs and posts. The Commission discussed presenting the Town with a proposal to 
replace the five existing signs, posts, and hardware.  Joan Petersen made a motion for a vote, 
and the Commission voted unanimously in favor of the proposal. Chris Layda in his capacity as 
Chair will approach Mr. Bob Tait, the Financial Director of Newtown to review.  

 
 Dr. Malin moved to close the meeting at 7:15 and Mr. Layda seconded the motion. Meeting 
adjourned at 7:15 pm.  

 
Respectfully submitted,  
Joan Petersen, Secretary 
 
 


